
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

As we approach the Christmas break, after what has been an incredibly busy term, I 
would like to thank students, staff and parents/guardians for their continued support in 
everything we do. I am delighted with how well our students have applied themselves in 
school with regards to their own learning and through supporting school events over the 
recent months. 

Final Day of Term – Friday 22nd December 

School will close at 12.00pm and all the school buses will be available at this time. 

Return to School – Monday 8th January 

School re-opens to all students on Monday 8th January at 8.30am. I would like to remind 
you that all students need to be able to meet our standards for uniform and personal 
appearance when they return.  Please familiarise yourself with the changes to our 
uniform policy, particularly around hoodies, jumpers and piercings which come into place 
from the 8th January. A summary of these changes and reminders around current 
uniform standards are attached to this letter. 

And finally…… 

I do, of course, hope that you are all able to take a break and enjoy some family time 
together. I look forward to all our students returning, safe and well, in the new year. 

Until then, I wish you all a safe and enjoyable Christmas and a Happy New Year. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Paul McCaffery 

Headteacher 

 

 

 



 

 


